
 
Aug 20, 2024 
 
Dear Students and Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 

Our office staff, counsellors, support staff, and admin team have been diligently working over the past week to prepare 
for our 2024-25 school year. This letter highlights key items to ensure a smooth startup and a successful school year 
ahead. 
 
Student timetables 

• Log into MyEd at https://www.myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do to view your timetable before Sep 3 
• Please email sardis_secondary@sd33.bc.ca if you need help logging in. 

 
If you have concerns about the courses in your timetable, please email your school counsellor. You can find their email 
addresses on our website at www.sss.sd33.bc.ca. Priority will be given to incomplete timetables and the necessity of meeting 
grad requirements. Student requests for specific teachers will not be considered. All course changes must occur before 
Friday, September 6. 
 

Thursday, Aug 29 – Grade 9 and New Grade 10-12 student Orientation 
• Grade 9 orientation 8:30 am-12 pm (see attachment) 
• New Grade 10-12 student orientation 12:30 –1:30 pm (this includes International Students!) 

 

Tuesday, Sept 3 (8:25-11:30) 
• Doors open at 8:10 - students should report to their period 1 class 
• Period 1/Homeroom lists will be posted at the front entrance of the school on Friday, Aug 30, in the afternoon 
• This is also Photo Day, so please come prepared to have your pictures taken! 
• Busses will depart at 11:45 am for in-catchment students only (no transfers!) 
• Please call Transportation 604-792-1255 for bussing inquires 

 
Wednesday, Sept 4 (8:25-2:43)  

• All students will begin their four-block Semester 1 schedule as outlined in their timetable using our regular bell 
schedule. (see attachment) 

 
School Fees 

• Refer to the attached school fee schedule for this school year; fee statements will be emailed before Sept 5 
• General Fee Payments may be made online at https://www.studentquickpay.com/sd33/. 

2024-2025 School Calendar:  Refer to our school’s website https://sss.sd33.bc.ca for up-to-date information on bell 
schedules, contact information, calendar, and current events. 

Please review the Daily Health Check Screening Tool with your student. When your child is not feeling their best, it is 
essential that they remain home.  

Notices and vital information will be emailed to parents during the year, so please send any email address changes or updates to 
sardis_secondary@sd33.bc.ca 
 

Sincerely,  

Lynnet Schramm Jeff Dartnell Carla Walsh Josh Sandberg 
Principal Vice Principal (A-G)  Vice Principal (H-O) Vice Principal (P-Z, In’tl) 
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